Easter Musical

Friday and Saturday, March 29 and 30, 7:00 pm and
Easter Sunday, March 31, 8:30 and 10:30 am
At Fairview Missionary Church

Pick up information at the table in the foyer, read it

over and sign up this week! Rehearsals begin next week.

Opportunities to sign up for:
Choir Dancers
Band Teens Drama Song
Drama Flash Mob
Crowd Stage set-up
Kids
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This Week at a Glance...

Today, January 27
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services
9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of
Adult Small Churches and their
Locations is available at the
Connection Center.
9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School
9:00 am Teen Sunday School
11:45 am New Attenders Reception. Come
meet the FMC staff and have your
questions alout FMC answered.
In the gym
6:00 pm FMC Annual Business Meeting
in the sanctuary
7:00 pm The Hill Ministry - Pastor Joel
Greenwood preaching on Romans
chapter 8. Bridge Park on
Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild
Wings. Child care provided.

Monday, January 28
6:30 pm Financial Peace University -
Fireside room

Tuesday, January 29
9-11:30 am Ladies Bible Study at Kim Ladig’s
455 Ln 200, Lk James, 833-4922.
6:30-8:00 pm Ladies Basketball - in the gym

Wednesday, January 30
5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - in the gym
6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes.
A list of classes is available at the
Connection Center.
7:00 pm The Hill - Bible Study on the book of
John, chapter 12. Located at
Bridge Park on Harcourt Road,
behind Buffalo Wild Wings.
Child care provided.
8:15-9:45 pm Worship Service Rehearsal,
Sanctuary

Thursday, January 31
9:30-11 am Young Moms/Kids Play Group
Toddler room
7:00 pm Men's Basketball, gym

Friday, February 1
6 - 8:00 am Men's Bible Study, Firesidle room
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Children’s Ministries - N %‘_‘3
Nursery through 5th grade f)\'Z& __.J“

Sundays 9 and 10:30 am, Wednesdays 6:45 pm

Where do my kids go on
Sundays and Wednesdays?
Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across

from the mailboxes
Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
K-3rd grade - Kids worship room
4th & 5th grade - Room 120
(upper level of children’s hallway)
Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900

For more details about events listed
in the bulletin, go to our web site:
www.fairview-missionary.org

6th - 8th
Grades
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Sunday School 9:00 am
In teen rooms above the gym.
Wednesdays 6:45-8:00 pm
In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

Mark Compton, Leader

TT‘H‘E @‘lrﬂz 9th - 12th Grades

Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6:45-8:00 pm * Game room opens 6 pm
In teen rooms above the Sanctuary.
Joel and Karolyn Greenwood
260-668-6734
Events below are for both Fusion
and The Edge!

Youth Group

e  January 30th, 6:30-8:00 pm
e Invite your friends!

e  Thessalonica!

Super Bowl| Party
e  Sunday, February 3rd

e  Subway, Chips, Pop
e  FREE!NI

Kids Against Hunger
¢ Saturday, March 9th

¢ Spend the night at the church the 8th
¢ 30-Hour Famine

Find us on Facebook

Sermon Notes

by Pastor Norm Fuller ¢ January 27, 2013

Creating a Positive ID (Part 5)
My True Identity in Christ
God'’s View of Me in Christ

1. I am completely accepted

Because

Because

2. I am extremely valuable

Because

Because

Continued next week:
3. Iam eternally loved

4. I am totally forgiven

5. I am fully capable

Some of the Scriptures used to form this message:

1 Peter 2:9-10 Luke 12:24 Isaiah 43:25
Ephesians 1:4 1 Corinthians 7:23 Ephesians 1:7
Titus 3:7 Jeremiah 31:3 2 Corinthians 3:5-6
Deuteronomy 7:6  Psalm 100:5 Philippians 4:13
Isaiah 43:4 Romans 8:1



Fairview Missionary Church
Annual Business Meeting
Tonight, 6:00 pm
In the sanctuary
Annual Report Booklets are available
at the Connection Center for you to
read over before the meeting.

All members are encouraged
to attend.

The Hill

light 1p the darkness

Tonight, 7:00 pm - Pastor Joel
will be speaking out of the book of
Romans at The Hill

Sunday, February 3 - Super Bowl
Party at The Hill. Doors open at
6:00 pm, game starts at 6:30 pm.
All are welcome.

Sunday, February 9 - Game and
Movie Night at The Hill. Doors
open at 7:00 pm.

The Hill is located at Bridge Park on
Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild
wings. Child care is provided.

Our Bad Weather Policy

We will almost always have church on
Sunday morning for anyone who can
get to services. On Wednesdays
when Angola schools are cancelled for
the day, a decision on church cancel-
lation will be made that afternoon
based on existing weather conditions.
Cancellations will be announced on

the WLKI Radio station by 4:00 pm.

= Super Bowl
§ Do you like to

entertain?

Do you have a

Sl i large screen TV?

Want to meet new friends?

Consider inviting someone or a group

over to watch the Super Bowl next

Sunday, February 3. If you would

like, the church office will provide

names for you.

Wild Game

Dinner
Saturday, March 2,
2013, 5:30 pm
in the FMC gym
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Speaker: Bill Jenkins, his desire is
to clearly weave Biblical truths with
lessons learned in the woods as he
tells his stories that will encourage
and challenge you to walk more
closely with the Lord.

Bring: A wild game or fish dish to
share

Admission: $5.00 each - designed
for ages 13 and older. Available at
the Connection Center.

Grand Prize: Wild Game Smoker

Door Prizes

ExmirGod

A Guide For Meeting God Daily In His
Word. The January/February/March 2013
issue is available at the Connection Center
for $5.00. Through the Old Testament
once and the New Testament twice in five
years, reading 10-20 verses per day.

In the Family...

Norm Wolfe passed away January 22.
His wife, Norma, passed away in
December, 2012. Norm was in the
southern gospel singing group from
FMC. The funeral was last Thursday.
Memorials are to Fairview Missionary
Church.

Congratulations:

To Trent and Charrissa Rager on the
birth of their daughter, Kyndal Elise,
January 16th. She weighed 7 Ib. 6 oz.
and was 20 1/2” long. Brennan, Blake
and Courtney welcomed her home!
also

To Dan and Nancy Brandenburg on the
birth of their granddaughter, Nevaeh
Lydia Jorgenson January 22. She
weighed 7 Ib. 2 oz. and was welcomed
home by two brothers.

FMC is at the beginning stages of a
two to three year plan in which Pastor
Norm transitions into a different role
and Pastor Joel becomes the lead
pastor. As a part of this process we
are seeking God’s person for our next
youth pastor. Applications for this posi-
tion are available at the Connection
Center. If you or anyone you know are
interested, please pick up the applica-
tion and return it to Pastor Joel by April
1st. All questions should be directed to
Pastor Joel.

Jake and Amber Shipe have started
an Adult Small Church for marrieds
and singles in their 20’s to late 30’s.
They meet Sundays, 10:30 am, in the
Fireside room. They are beginning a
study of Kyle Idleman’s book, “*Not a
Fan.”
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Women of Worth

Thank you...

To all the brave ladies who came out
for the January WOW event. It was a
cold night, but a warm feeling inside
as we heard about the “Answered
Prayers Cross” ministry. What a
blessing to be a part of this as we
each painted a cross to pass forward
to someone! Be sure to go online
and register the cross you received,
then pass it on and follow it's story.
www.answeredprayerscross.org has
Elizabeth’s story and more infor-
mation. We also heard from Cindy
Atkinson of the Children’s Hope
House. Thank you for your generous
donations to this valuable ministry as
well!

Monday, Feb. 18
6:30 pm
In the gym

Featuring a skit written and presented
by our own Cathy Tatro. How many
times do we say "Bless Her Heart”
and this phrase takes on such differ-
ent meanings?

Please sign up at the Connection
Center and indicate if you need child
care.

Due to conflicts, many people
were not able to attend the Focus on
the Family event Friday, January 11,
If you would like an audio CD of the
program, please let someone know
at the Connection Center, 665-8402.

Also, some people missed the
Wednesday night classes that Ron
Smith spoke on Israel. We have CDs
of these classes available at the Con-
nection Center.



Opportunities t0.e .o~

@ “P into Ministry!

Wild Game Dinner - Saturday, March 2, is looking for volunteers.
Please contact Rob Dobson at robdobson@hotmail.com.

Ushering - Male and female, both services, need to arrive early. Must be
friendly and willing to gently take charge of people. We will show you what to do.
Contact Pastor Norm, 665-8402.

In-Service Prayer Team - We have put together teams that are on a rotating
schedule to pray during either 1st or 2nd service so that each service is covered in
prayer. If you are interested in being a part of one of these teams, please contact
Joel, 665-8402 or joel@fairview-missionary.org, or meet in the upper room on
Sunday morning.

LAFF Leadership - Needed soon! We are looking for a couple of friends or a
couple to coordinate the LAFF group for the year of 2013, to keep the group on
schedule and plan something fun for each month, March - December. Interested?
Contact Sandee Sager, 665-8402.

By mopping and buffing the gym floor every Saturday. It takes about 90
minutes and can be done anytime day or evening, even Friday evening if the gym
is free. There are many of these types of projects available during the week too.
Contact Mark, 665-8402.
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Men Of Iron University

M The 33 Series - Authentic Manhood
" _ A journey to authentic manhood as modeled by
o Hen o Chis” Jesus in His 33 years on earth
From the creators of Men’s Fraternity

¢ Join the class - Biblical principals and practical insights
¢ Join the movement at Men of Iron University
¢ Wednesdays, 6:45-8:00 pm for 5 more weeks, room S105

near the gym - ask him to put a

Want cappuccino or hot tea with |

Who makes the bulletin boards in the
hallway by the mailboxes and near the
gym entrance look so nice?

Ed and Nancy Wilson!

your donuts and fellowship? |
See Daniel at the coffee nook

touch of honey in it for you. | Thank you for your ministry!
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Sunday, March 3, 2013, has been designated “Give it all away Sunday” at
FMC. That Sunday we are going to give away our entire offering. We are not
paying utilities, not paying the mortgage, not even salaries. (Those have all
been taken care of.) Instead, the Church Leadership Board has declared it
“give it all away Sunday”. We are going to give it away globally, nationally,
regionally and locally.

Globally - we are going to help fight world poverty by funding the Kids Against
Hunger meal packing event. Some of it will go to spread the gospel into lands
where the good news has seldom or never gone through World Partners and
through our missionaries George and Karen Bellas with their internet outreach
to Muslims. Thousands have come to know the Lord through this internet
outreach into closed countries. Our missionaries in Brazil touch young lives by
teaching at the Pan American Christian Academy. Our missionaries studying
in Ukraine welcome our giving it all away.

Nationally - we like to support the high-energy sports ministry of Uncharted
Waters where our own Anna Flint serves, headquartered in Colorado Springs,
Colorado. We also help the Gideons ministry with Bibles in hotel rooms.

Regionally - Camp Selah is where our kids go to summer camp and lives are
changed. They welcome our support. We will help other missionary churches
in northern Indiana and southern Michigan through counseling and encour-
agement of their pastors with our District Office.

Locally - We will give it away to help the under resourced with basic needs
through Project Help. We will give some away to help protect the unborn
through Compassion Pregnancy Center. CEF reaches out to children, Youth
for Christ of Northeast Indiana reaches out to area teens and Christian Cam-
pus. House at Trine University reaches out to college students. We want to
give it all away to them too.

You are encouraged to prayerfully consider a special gift over and above your
regular giving that week. Our goal for the offering is $75,000 which is more
than 3 times the average for 2013 thus far. Thank you for your prayerful
generous gift to “Give it all away Sunday!”

1 like attending the 8:00 am Small Church (Housewarmers)
because it is more personal. It offers both support and study of
the Word. I look forward to it every week. S.W.

This class meets in room S103/104, Sundays. Usually the 50+ age
group attends but it's open to all men and women.




